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Edward J. Miller, Jr. 

 
June 7, 2022 

Case no. 22-13 

Anthony J. Hood  Chairperson 
441 4th Street, NW 
Suite 200 S 
Washington, DC  20001 
 
Dear Mr. Hood, 
 
As a fourth generation Washingtonian, former CEO of WC & AN Miller Development 
Company (developer of Spring Valley / Wesley Heights), and Chairperson of Sibley Memorial 
Hospital I have worked closely with the community on many development projects in Ward 3D.  
While the planning and approval process that directly engages the community can be 
challenging my experience is this approach results in superior community focused results 
beneficial to the community and ultimately the City.  I am happy to learn that Wesley 
Theological Seminary and Ward 3D have mutually crafted a community focused 10-year master 
plan for the Seminary campus.  I have reviewed the application of the Wesley Theological 
Seminary for approval for the Campus Plan to Thrive in Place (2022-2032) at 4500 
Massachusetts Avenue, NW and would like to add my endorsement of this application.  Thank 
you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Edward J. Miller, Jr 
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